
Circular 

Dear parents , 

This is to inform you that the fancy dress competition for classes 1 

to 8 will be conducted on 14th and 16th of November 2023.  

Students who are interested should give their names to their 

respective class teachers by 21st of July ( Friday).  

 

🖍For classes 1 , 2 and 3  

Parents should send us a note about your child’s participation to 

the class teacher. 


